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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

j 
RE: Statement 

Richard, 

thanks. We fully accept that we would need to fit in with you. If you think that there a window of 25 mins either in the 
middle or at the end of your day then I would be grateful if you would see us. We would be able to productively fill our 
day so please don’t worry if you feel that the end of the day would be better. 

Anthony 

From: Baker, Prof R. [mailto~~.-_d.-4-_.A_.-_~j 
Sent: 01 September 2004 12:26 
To: Tenison, Anthony 
Cc: Kenny, Owen 
Subject: RE: Statement 

Anthony 

My commitments on Wednesday start with a meeting in London; I then have to be back in Leicester to take part in 
interviews for a post in the department. This will start around 1.45. The possibility of reading a document will depend 
on the time I can get away from the London meeting. I will investigate the options. 

Richard Baker 

Dear Prof Baker, 

As agreed you are kindly seeing us at work next Tuesday afternoon. Together with the notes we take 
from you then and the documents you have already prepared Owen and I will be able to produce a 
detailed statement. We hope to do this on Tuesday evening and Wednesday morning with a view to 
you reviewing it on the Wednesday. This should only require a small amount of time, i.e. however 
long it takes you to read. We could then print it and conclude our business with you. I would therefore 
be grateful if you could indicate if you are able to see us for a short period in the 
lunch/afternoon/evening of Wednesday. 

Kind regards 

Anthony 
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RBA100216-0002 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be 
legally privileged and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual 
and not necessarily the Hampshire Constabulary. 
The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If 
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use 
of the contents of the information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message 
in error, please notify us by telephone 

+44 (0) 845 045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please 
then delete this email and destroy any copies of it. 
All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages 
to and from the Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email 
may be seen by employees other than the intended recipient. 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally 
privileged and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessarily the 
Hampshire Constabulary. 
The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the 
information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by 
telephone 
+44 (0) 845 045 45 45 or email to postmaster@hampshire.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then delete 
this email and destroy any copies of it. 
All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages 

to and from the Hampshire Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen 
by employees other than the intended recipient. 


